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NOTICE OF TECHNICAL 
CONFERENCE 

 -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    
 

ISSUED: January 15, 2009 
 
By The Commission: 

  Notice is hereby given that a Scheduling Conference in the above entitled matter 

will be conducted by the Public Service Commission of Utah (Commission) on Monday, 

January 26, 2009 at 10:00 a.m., Fourth Floor Room 401, Heber M. Wells State Office building, 

160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah. 

  The purpose of this technical conference is to discuss the letter filed in this matter 

on January 5, 2009, by PacifiCorp, doing business in Utah as Rocky Mountain Power 

(Company).  This letter addresses PacifiCorp’s Steps 2 and 3 in its bid evaluation process and the 

Independent Evaluator’s December 29, 2008, comments on the bid evaluation process.  In the 

technical conference, the Company will clarify the intent and substance of this letter and explain 

whether this letter is intended to comply with the Commission’s May 23, 2008, Order (May 

Order) in this matter directing the Company to report on the mechanism to be used to compare 

alternative portfolios and the criteria to be used for selecting final short list resources from the 

highest performing portfolios.  Additionally, the technical conference will discuss how to 

proceed with respect to the resolution of the evaluation issues raised in the Commission’s May 

Order.  Commission staff will post, in this docket and on the Commission’s website, an agenda 
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and staff’s questions prior to the technical conference and all interested parties are invited to 

provide additional questions to the Company prior to the technical conference. 

  Individuals wishing to participate by telephone should contact the Public Service 

Commission two days in advance by calling (801) 530-6716 or call toll-free 1-866-PSC-UTAH 

(1-866-772-8824).  Participants attending by telephone should then call the Public Service 

Commission five minutes prior to the hearing to ensure participation. 

  In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing 

special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during any 

hearing should notify Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary, at 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake 

City, Utah 84111, (801) 530-6713, at least three working days prior to the hearing. 

  DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah this 15th day of January, 2009. 

        
       /s/ Julie Orchard 
       Commission Secretary 
       G#60411 


